GREETINGS FROM FRANKFORT

On behalf of the General Assembly, I want to congratulate each of you for your participation in the inaugural class of mathematics coaches for Kentucky's schools.  I know that you will be catalysts for improving mathematics teaching and learning in your schools and will create a new enthusiasm for mathematics among your peers.

I am so proud of the work of the Committee on Mathematics Achievement and the Kentucky Center for Mathematics, and this coaching initiative is the next step in bringing the statewide strategic plan to fruition.  By identifying and implementing promising intervention and instruction strategies, sharing resources, collaborating, networking and offering support to other mathematics teachers, all of you working together will inspire a generation of high-achieving math students and future leaders.  I and other education policy makers will be watching closely and doing all that we can to support you.

I'm sorry that I cannot be there in person to shake each of your hands, but know that I honor your work and thank you for all that you do for Kentucky's children.

My best personal regards to you all,

Harry Moberly, Jr.

